
Transition to Independence Workshop 

Who: Parents and neurodiverse young adults who are preparing to 
transition into independent living. 

What: In this workshop, we will discuss the process of preparing to live 
independently in the community, and the unique challenges that face 
neurodiverse families. We will help you set appropriate goals for your 
stage in this process, and identify how your strengths can work together to 
smooth the separation.  

Where: Nextwork Academy 
3848 S West Temple, Suite 107 

(Southeast corner of the Hub—an apartment building) 
South Salt Lake, 84115 

When: Saturday March 18th   9:30am-1:30pm

Cost: $25 at door 
Space is limited. This workshop will be most beneficial for individuals who 
graduated or will graduate with a high school diploma, not a completion 
certificate. Please RSVP to  awadsworth@columbusserves.org by Monday 
March 13th, 2023 

*Parking is available in the overflow parking lot of the MeadowBrooke trax station.
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